
LEE TOWNSHIP 
Fire District Meeting 

July 10, 2006 
  

The annual fire district meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at the Lee Township Hall, 
877  56th Street, Pullman.   
  
Members present:  Trustee Christensen, Treasurer Lowery, Supervisor Lacy and Clerk 
King.  Absent:  Trustee Black. 
  
Chief DeWeerd has requested that the current rate of millage remain the same for one 
more year.  He has additional costs that will be incurred this year with physicals for all 
personnel.   This cost would exceed $7,000.00  and is mandatory. 
  
He also would like to see a couple of the old trucks replaced and money set aside for 
equipment and unexpected expenses.   
  
Motion was made by Christensen and seconded by Lowery to leave the current millage at 
4 mills for the 2006-2007 year.  Roll call vote was take:  Yes- Christensen, Lowery, Lacy 
and King.  Motion carries. 
  
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.   
  
Submitted by:  Jacquelyn Ann King, Clerk 
 


